
Emma Kearney 
Blackbird Leys Parish Council 
clerk@blackbirdleysparishcouncil.gov.uk 
30th October 2024

Dear Mr. Turner,
Re: Thank You 
We wish to thank Blackbird Leys Bowls Club for sharing their space with us when we needed it most. The accommodation of our Parish Council meetings following the Community Centre's closure was appreciated.
We wish the Bowls Club every success for the future.
With thanks,

Imade Edosomwan
Chair of Blackbird Leys Parish Council
